Elpidio K. Cruz

3100 SW 35 Place
Gainesville, Florida 32608
Lpdo@ufl.edu

Dear City Beautification Board,

| would like to inform the board that | will be resigning from the Board, effective November 14,
2018.

Thank you very much for the chance to help my Gainesville Community. I've enjoyed meeting
my fellow board members and wish the Board success in its future endeavors.

Sincerely,

thll @ —

Elpidio K. Cruz




